
Chairperson Salud Carbajal 
Board of Supervisors 
Santa Barbara County 
105 E. Anapamu St. 
Santa Barbara, CA  93101 

December 11, 2008

To Members of the Board of Supervisors: 

As 10-year residents of Orcutt, we support the Key Site 30 proposed 
development plan because we are concerned about the lack of housing options 
for senior citizens in the Santa Maria/Orcutt community. We urge the planning 
commission to approve the re-zoning of Key Site 30. 

Randy & Tamara Bennett 
1451 Foxenwood Drive 
Orcutt CA 93455 


